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BE IT REMEMBERED THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS and The Henry County RDC met in Executive Session in the
Henry County Courthouse Circuit Courtroom on Wednesday July 12, 2023 at 2 p.m. with the following members present: Steve
Dellinger, Joe Wiley, Bobbi Plummer, Cory Murphy of the Henry County RDC and Joel Harvey, County Attorney.

The purpose of the Executive Session was for a discussion of strategy with respect to a real property transaction (I.C. 5-14-1.5-

6.1(b)(2)(D)) and for discussion regarding the initiation of litigation or litigation that is pending or has been threatened
specifically in writing. (I.C. 5-14-1.5-6.1(b)(2)(B)). .
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